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Release of Bar Examination Results 

 

Results of the July 2024 Rhode Island Bar Examination are scheduled to be released 

on Friday, October 18, 2024.   

 

A list of passing applicants and the formal, group swearing-in ceremony schedule 

will be posted after 1:30 pm on Friday, October 18, 2024 on the Judiciary’s website 

under the Bar Admissions section of the “News” link, which can be found HERE. 

 

Official Results Letters 

 

Official results letters are mailed via U.S. mail the afternoon of results day to the 

street address previously provided by applicants in their application. Only the 

official results letter includes specific scoring information.  Official results letter 

will include the written scaled score, Multistate Bar Examination scaled score, and 

total Uniform Bar Examination score.   

 

Applicants’ Rhode Island Supreme Court Attorney Portal (RISCAP) dashboard 

status will be switched from pending to either pass or fail as appropriate.  This 

typically takes a few days to implement. 

 

In-Person Swearings-In 

 

In-person, formal group swearing-in ceremonies will be held during the week of 

October 28, 2024 in the Supreme Court courtroom located on the 7th floor of the 

Licht Judicial Complex, 250 Benefit Street, Providence, RI 02903.   

 

The formal group swearing-in ceremony schedule will be posted on the Judiciary’s 

website on Friday, October 18, 2024.   

 

Please do not contact this office regarding potential conflicts with these dates until 

the schedule is posted and you know the exact date/time you are assigned. 

 

Applicants must report to the Supreme Court Clerk’s Office 15 minutes prior to their 

assigned swearing-in time to sign-in and obtain further instruction.   
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Swearing-in ceremonies are open to the public and seating is on a first-come first-

served basis.   

 

Eligibility to Be Sworn-In 

 

Successful applicants will not be sworn-in if their Petition is incomplete.  Applicants 

will be notified in their official results letter if their Petition is incomplete and that 

their ability to participate in the swearing-in ceremonies is on hold.  

 

This office will be reaching out to those applicants whose files are currently 

incomplete.    

 

Out Of State Applicants 

 

If you are eligible for admission, and do not reside in Rhode Island, you may take 

the Rhode Island attorney’s oath in another jurisdiction before a state or local official 

vested with the authority to administer oaths.  Please refer to Art. II, Rule 8  of  the 

Rhode Island Supreme Court Rules for additional information. 

 

Please advise this office by Tuesday, October 8, 2024, if you wish to take advantage 

of this option should you be deemed eligible for admission in Rhode Island.   

 

Unsuccessful Applicants 

 

Unsuccessful applicants will receive instructions on how to submit a Petition to 

Reapply to the next bar examination along with a deadline by which they must 

reapply in their official results letter.   

 

Reminder:  The bar application is continuing in nature and must be kept up-to-

date until the applicant is sworn-in and registered with the Rhode Island Supreme 

Court.  Amendments to Petitions must be submitted via RISCAP for any changes 

or additions to the information previously submitted.   

 


